MAARS Club Meeting — September 11, 2020
Attending: Suzanne Asbury - WOMMA
10 People in Attendance

Officer Reports:
President
i No new report
Vice President
i No new report
Treasurer
i $508.36
o Cash in hand $45.00, Checking Account $93.30, Repeater Fund $370.06
o No income or expenses during August
o Future Expenses: none until Jan 2021

Old Business:

i Membership renewals are due by November 1st

i Officer elections will be held during the November meeting. If you are interested in any
position (President, Vice President, Secretary or Treasurer), please let us know.

New Business:
i Discussed possibility of moving fusion repeater from current location to the 911S (Pillsbury Rd)
tower. Dave will check with Pat at Pott Co Emergency Management about possible use of 9118 tower.

i Discussed the need to find an indoor location for meetings with cold weather coming. No
decision was reached.

i Congratulations to Ashley and Ryan Benteman on the arrival of a healthy baby girl, Audrey.



